

HUNT'S CATCH UP





Dear R. B. Hunt Family,

Please join us this Thursday, August 29th at 8:30 a.m. for our first P.T.A.O. meeting and volunteer breakfast in the cafeteria. Please come and meet our P.T.A.O. Board for the 2019-20 school year, and hear about the activities they are supporting this year for our children. We have plenty of opportunities for you to get involved in our school, no matter how much or how little time you have to volunteer. Our volunteers and parent participation are what make our school so awesome!

Our School Advisory Committee (S.A.C.) will have its first meeting on Tuesday, September 3rd at 3:05 in the media center. The School Advisory Committee meets monthly for about an hour and provides input to the school administration on topics of concern for the school. We are a committee of parents, teachers, support staff, district office staff, and community members that provide input for the continuous improvement of our school. Topics range throughout the year depending on current concerns. Please consider joining this important team.

Homework: Our policy at R. B. Hunt is that homework is practice. We ask students to read a certain number of minutes nightly for practice, because we know the more they readthe better they get at it! Some grade levels also may give math problems- for practice. Teachers then check for understanding the next day. We do not expect parents to help with math. The feedback for teachers when children get problems incorrect helps them know what they need to explain again or in a different way. Please do not stress about incorrect problems or correct them for your children. This is how we all learn about our next learning steps. Homework is practice NOT perfection.

Speaking of reading- all summer logs are due tomorrow morning, Tuesday, August 27th for the ice cream party this Friday.

Thank you for your continued support,

Amanda S. Garman Principal



26th, 2019



8/29/19 Volunteer Breakfast and PTAD Meeting



9/2/19 Labor Day Student/Teacher Holiday



9/12/19 6pm PTAO Meeting



9/17/19 Run for Hunt Prep Rally



9/19/19 Picture Day





STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 9999

FIRST GRADE: Teagan Duggan, Finnley Doering, Isaac Lewis, Otis Dettra, Camilla Pernaci, Uackson Barone

SECOND GRADE: Perry Moser, Zinnia Fernandez, Piper Albritton, Parker Chambliss, Vamie Perez, Swannee Wilson, Noah Ellenburg, Elin Day Breidenstein, Ryan Rose, Allyson Schmidt, Mackenzie Saxon, Copal Lipnosky, Ellen Guyton, Finn Coghlan

THIRD GRADE: Layton Cacchio, Tatiana Unwalla, Alena Luz, Nathan Wimble, Gia Samora, Lucas Rodriguez, Noah Murfin, Pearl Dettra, Emma Goldberg, Harrison Gates, Abigail Koppman

FOURTH GRADE: Seth Watson, Cayla Mason, Ananda Gordon, Wyatt West, Aleko Darios

FIFTH GRADE: Selina Pete, Jacob Coker, Carlee Coker, Jesse Perez, Kingston Goyette, Zoe Gentry, Jack Sharman, Reese Stonaker, Emma Brethaupt, Markus Dwyer

Volunteer Orientation Breakfast

> August 29th @8:45am

> > Cafeteria



Please RSVP to the Front Office <u>L'ightheuse Cafe: August 27th-August September 3rd.</u>

<u>Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.</u>

Milk is effered with every meal.

<u>Tuesday:</u> Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonette, Homestyle Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs <u>Wednesday:</u> Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken Poppers

Thursday: Pasta&Meatballs, Hot Dog, Cheese

Sticks with Marinara-

<u>Friday:</u> Cheeseburger, BBQ Chicken with Garlic

Toast-

Monday: NO SCHOOL

Tuesday: Mini Corn Dogs, Nacho lil'Bites,

Homestyle Chicken Sandwich

WELCOME TO B. B. HUNT ELEMENTARY SCHOOLI

We value your participation and are thrilled that you are willing to give your time and your spirit to help our faculty and staff Create a supportive and exciting learning environment for our students. In a Continuing effort to provide safety and security to our students and staff it is mandatory that all persons entering our school complete a school

access form. Please go to <a href="http://ht

and click **VOLUNTEER INFORMATION** under the heading **PARENT INFO**. There you will find an online registration form labeled

VOLUNTEER APPLICATION.

Please Note:

These applications take time to process. They can take as long as 4-6 weeks. Please get your application in soon! If you do not apply and obtain approved school access, you will not be allowed to

participate in classroom activities such as parties, field trips and special events, nor will you be allowed into the cafeteria to have lunch with your student.



PTAO NEWS

Phone: 547-7960 Fax: 547-7955

Our first PTAO meeting will be Thursday, August 29th at 8:35am in the cafeteria. This is a PTAO Volunteer Breakfast and Principal Garman and staff will be providing breakfast and coffee for all who attend. We will be discussing our upcoming fundraiser, the Booster-thon Fund Run that kicks off September 17th. The Beachcomber has agreed to sponsor the run for the 3rd year in row! If you would like more information on how to become a Business Partner, please contact Amy Gibbs at: amyontheisland@icloud.com

Thank you to all of you who have signed up for Painta-Tile! We are completely full for the session on the 4th. We still have a few spaces left for the 11th. If both session fill up, we will open up a session on the 18th.

SPIRIT WEAR!!! We now have more Youth sizes available in Large and XL in the dri-fit material. Show your School Spirit by wearing Spirit Wear or RED on Fridays. Shirts: \$15 · RB Hunt Magnet: \$5. All items are for sale in the front office. Cash or Check is accepted.

Fall festival is just around the corner. We will be having a contest again this year for the design of the Fall Festival t -shirt. So students, be thinking of your designs! We will supply entry forms in the upcoming weeks.

BUSINESS PARTNERS:

Coastal Foot & Ankle (Principal's List): Dr. Richard Johnson, DPM, FACFAS is raising the standard of podiatric care in the northeast Florida area. Their doctors and staff are dedicated to the diagnosis and treatment of problems relating to the lower extremity. They want you pain free and back to your active lifestyle. cfawc.com (904) 826-1900

<u>Birchall & Co (Beacon)</u>: Andrew Birchall is a fourth generation St. Augustine native specializing in helping families and individuals find their dream home. His website is easy to use and has incredible listings as well: <u>Birchallandco.com</u>. He's also an avid runner, surfer, and golfer with an office just 1 mile west from Hunt on A1A. (904) 296-6555

G.I. Associates (Lighthouse). G.I. Associates of St. Augustine is a progressive gastroenterology and hepatology practice with four locations in St. Johns, Flagler and Putnam Counties. Their physicians offer cutting edge medical treatment to patients with a variety of stomach and liver diseases. Their mission is to provide outstanding, comprehensive care, helping patients maintain a healthy and active lifestyle. www.Gl-

Associates.com 904-824-6108

